
Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 6 Tuesday 7 Wednesday 8 Thursday 9 Friday 10 

 Dinner Menu 

week 3 

 3.15 - 4.15 

pm Disney 

Stars  

 3.30 pm Y5 

to be 

collected 

from BHT 

 8.20 am Happiness 

Team Meeting 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 

Mixed Football Club 

(last one) 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm R, Y1, 

Y2 Performing Arts 

(last one) 

 4 pm Performing Arts 

performance for 

parents/carers 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Choir  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

KS1 Mixed 

Football Club 

(last one) 

 5 pm Y4 Parent 

Residential 

Meeting 

 

 Y5 trip to Jodrell Bank 

 12 pm Chicken Egg 

raffle ticket sales 

 2.50 pm Year Reception 

Class Assembly 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 

Running Club (last one) 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5 - 6 

Crochet Club (last one) 

 Dress to 

Express Day 

(non uniform)  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

R, Y1, Y2 

Multisports (last 

one) 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

KS2 Hockey 

(last one) 

Dress to Express Day Friday 10 February 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week from 

6 to 12 February 2023.  Park Road will be taking 

part to shine a spotlight on the importance of 

children and young people’s mental health, 

helping to ensure that every child has easy 

access to mental health support whenever they 

may need it. 

 

On Friday 10 February, we will be hosting a 

‘Dress to Express’ day where we will encourage 

pupils to use clothing and colour to express 

themselves. This could be dressing as your 

superhero or 

simply wearing 

your favourite outfit 

– anything to that 

makes you smile 

and reflects your 

personality.  

Please remember that outfits should be 

appropriate for the school day. 

Year 4 Residential Meeting 

The Year 4 Tattenhall residential meeting for 

parents is on Wednesday 8 February at 5 pm.  

The KS2 gate will be open and entry will be via the 

external Year 4 classroom door. 

 

World Book Day Celebration - Day Change 

Our World Book Day celebrations this year will be 

held on Friday 3 March as we have a MAT event 

taking place on the Thursday. 

 

We wanted to give you as much notice as possible 

as this year, we would like children to come to 

school dressed as a character from their favourite 

book and for them to bring their book to school 

with them on the day.  Please do make sure that 

their book is named so that it doesn’t get lost.  

Please remember that costumes don’t have to be 

expensive or elaborate and if you would like any 

help with ideas, please let a member of staff know. 
 

Value of the half term:        Courage



  Hot Chocolate and Cake 

This week’s winners are:  

 

Reception   Archie H  

Year 1   Karter J 

Year 2   Louie G 

Year 3   Danielle M 

Year 4   Rose WW 

Year 5   Alfie S 

Year 6   Holly L 

 

Date for the Diary - Information Centre 

This half term, the children have been working 

hard across school to create resources for our 

‘Information Centre’.  The Centre will open to 

parents and carers on the afternoon of Friday 10 

March.  It will be a similar format to the Museum 

event in November, where the teachers will 

send out a timetable of when your child will be 

at the Information Centre so you will be able to 

join them.  There will be times for all years 

across the afternoon in school and for 20 

minutes at the end of the school day so you can 

come in and see your child’s class’ work if you 

can’t attend earlier. 

 

Year 5 Pick Up Monday 6 February 

Just a reminder that Year 5 have been invited 

by Great Sankey High School to attend a 

performance of The Addams Family at Barrow 

Hall Theatre (BHT).  The performance finishes 

by 3.30 pm and children should be collected 

from BHT at this time.  Those families with 

siblings, can collect your child from Park Road 

and have time to get to BHT to collect your Year 

5 child. 

 

Reception Class Assembly 

The Reception Class Assembly will be held on 

Thursday 9 February at 2.50 pm.  Parents, 

carers and families of Reception are invited to 

join us to watch the assembly.  Entry will be via 

the KS2 gate at 2.45 pm.  We hope you can join 

us. 

 

Emails 

We have recently had some problems receiving 

emails and would like to ask that if you haven’t 

received a reply or acknowledgement from us, 

please contact the office via Seesaw.  Thanks. 

Picture News 

The Picture News topic is 

 

 ‘Should men and women’s sports teams be 

paid the same?’ 

 

The Welsh Football Association has announced 

that the national men and women’s football 

teams will be paid equally moving forward.  

Wales joins a list of other countries including 

Australia, USA, Norway and Brazil, who pay 

their men and women football players the same 

amount to play for their country’s national team.  

In order to reach the deal, the Wales men’s 

senior team agreed to a 25% pay cut, thus 

enabling a 25% rise for the women’s team, 

which now brings them both equal on pay. 

 

Things to talk about at home: 

* Share your thoughts with someone at 

home on the news that the Welsh women’s 

football team are going to be paid the 

same as the men’s.  Do you both feel the 

same way about this? 

* Do you feel the men’s team should have to 

take a pay cut?  If not, how else do you 

think the extra money could be funded? 

 

Kata and Kick Master 

Achievements 

Congratulations to Hollie D in 

Year 6, who achieved two 

bronze medals at the weekend 

in Kata and in Kick Master.  

Fantastic! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Amaz-A-Thon Read-A-Thon 

The challenge cards have been sent home today for the 

start of our Read-A-Thon.  The idea is that your child has 

9 challenges connected to reading and they ask for 

sponsorship from people to complete their challenges.  If 

your child raises 60p per challenge, which would be 

£5.40, this would earn your child a free book!  The 

challenges run from Monday 6 February until Friday 3 

March. 
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